
Dear Judiciary Committee Member: 

 

In the hearing today on SB 726-A, I raised a concern regarding timelines, statutes 

of limitations, retroactivity, and effective dates. Those concerns were unfounded. 

The bill as worded will be an effective way to address the crises in our workplaces. 

Thank you for indulging my testimony that arose from my overabundance of 

caution and anxiety. I respectfully ask that this e mail be added to the public record 

of the committee hearing. 

 

Thank you so much for your time and consideration. 

 

Arthur Towers 
 


